
 
 

 

 

 

Anti- Ragging Awareness Programme 

2022-2023 

 

St. Bede’s College organizes awareness programs and orientation sessions for new students 

to inform them about the consequences of ragging and the anti-ragging measures in place. 

The institution implements strict rules and regulations which explicitly prohibit any form of 

ragging. These rules are communicated to all the students, and violations can result in 

disciplinary action or legal consequences. The college has established an anti-ragging 

committee which comprises of faculty members, administrators, and student representatives. 

The committee is responsible for addressing complaints related to ragging and taking 

appropriate action.  

On September 15, 2022 St. Bede's College organized an anti-ragging awareness programme 

to educate the students about the dangers of ragging. The event commenced with an Anti-

Ragging Pledge led by college Admiral. The students sincerely committed themselves to 

refrain from any act of ragging and ensure a ragging-free environment within the institute. 

Thereafter, a Nukkad Natak was performed in the courtyard to raise awareness about the 

detrimental effects of ragging and promote an anti-ragging culture among students. The play 

aimed to educate and sensitize the audience about the consequences of ragging and encourage 

them to actively prevent and report any such incident. The play focused on showcasing 

realistic scenarios and their impact on victims, highlighting the emotional, physical, and 

psychological trauma experienced by those subjected to ragging. 
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